GOVERNMENT OF NAGALND
HOME DEPARTMENT
RELIEF& REHABILITATION BRANCH

No. RR-COVID19/01/2020-21 Dated Kohima, the 20" April’2020

NOTIFICATION

Subject: Ex Gratia grant for fatalities to frontline workers due to COVID-19

It is hereby notified that any employee of the Nagaland State Government
including any personnel of Nagaland Police and the Urban Local Bodies in the
State, who suffers fatality due to COVID-19 while performing frontline duties,
will be paid an ex-gratia amount of Rs. 10.00 (ten) lakhs by the State Government.

Sd/-TEMJEN TOY, IAS
Chief Secretary, Nagaland



